
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 27, 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

Rosa L. DeLauro, Chairwoman 

Kay Granger, Ranking Member  

House Committee on Appropriations  

H-307 The Capitol  

Washington, D.C. 20515  

 

Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

 

I am requesting funding for the City of Coffeeville Recreational Park Project in fiscal year 2023. The entity 

to receive funding for this project is the City of Coffeeville is located at 14615 Depot Street, Coffeeville, 

Mississippi 38922. The funding would afford citizens of the Town of Coffeeville, Coffeeville School 

District students and staff, and the surrounding community to connect with nature. The Park will give the 

opportunity for all users to relieve stress, become more physically fit, and improve quality of life. This 

project is ranked as priority number 14 for my district. City of Coffeeville is requesting $500,000.00. I 

certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

 

Sincerely, 


Bennie G. Thompson 

Member of Congress 

 


